
Oasis Academy
Johanna Newsletter

Dear Johanna family:
A short week with our INSET day this Friday, 
but packed out with engaging learning 
activities.  

Thank you to all our families and staff for 
making the effort to get to school on time, 
despite the travel disruption this week which 
has meant earlier starts for most of us.  Well 
done on getting to school!

Hot Weather
Please remember to bring a sunhat with you 
for P.E. lessons, playtimes and lunchtimes.  
Children have easy access to water when 
outside via our water fountains, however 
sunhats really do work to help keep children 
cool and avoid sunstroke.  We are 
encouraging children to take rest breaks and 
not to be as active on the really hot days, as 
well as keeping well hydrated by drinking 
water.

Breakfast & After School Provision
The consultation closes this next Thursday 
(30th June, 5pm) so please do have your say 
so that we can ensure we provide the right 
breakfast and after school care from 
September.  Use the QR code on the bottom 
right of this page, or use this link: https://
forms.office.com/r/VtpEE2RhuV

Y6 Chessington Trip
We want to reward our Y6 children for all 
their hard work and effort, including excellent 
behaviour right up until the end of term.  We 
will be going on Wednesday 13th July. Watch 
out for the permission letter!

Dawn, Principal 

Thursday 23rd June 2022 www.oasisacademyjohanna.org 

  Twitter : @OasisJohanna

Beat the Street
We hope you have got your ‘Beat the Street’ cards and 
have signed up online! This great walking and cycling 
game started on Wednesday 
this week and will run until 
3rd August - collect your 
points and help us be the 
winning school in Lambeth.  
There are cards for children 
and parents/carers - if you 
need more for your family, 
please ask at the office! Our 
nearest box is between the 
two gates on Frazier Street - 
get tapping!

Wrap-around Care Consultation
Breakfast & After School Club

Closing: Thursday 30th June 
5pm

Scan the QR Code or follow this link to 
h a v e y o u r s a y : h t t p s : / /
forms.office.com/r/VtpEE2RhuV 
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We have 3 reading millionaires…
Well done Arthur - he was the first person in school to read a 
MILLION words.  He was closely followed by Theo and Malachi.  
Excellent reading boys! They had the best seats in the house during 
reading assembly this week, well deserved!
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Delicious stuffed peppers
Well done to our cookery club who have been busy 
making stuffed peppers.  The smell was so amazing that 
it caused a real storm when people passed by the 
community room.  We hope that you will make this 
recipie at home with your families.

Brixton Hill Music Centre
Would you like to learn an instrument, start singing and 
make music with other young people? Why not sign-up to 
learn music at Brixton Hill Music Centre Lambeth’s 
Flagship location for musical learning!
 
Lessons take place on weekday evenings 4pm-7pm and on 
Saturdays 9.00am-4.00pm.
 
We have a fantastic team of tutors who teach beginners 
to advanced levels al who have up to date DBS checks 
and are receive regular safeguarding training. 
 
There are reductions available for lessons and instruments 
can also be hired.
 
Students can explore instruments such as the trumpet and 
trombone, flute and clarinet, drums and tuned percussion 
and violin and cello. keyboards, guitars and voice.
 
Our Ensembles and groups provide a sense of 
community, skill and team work. The musical and social 
rewards of making music with others is highly valued at 
the centre. We provide String ensembles, African 
drumming, Steel pans, Wind bands and Symphony 
Orchestras, choirs, Rock bands and more.
 
Plus, our early years Musitrax sessions make for the 
perfect start to a young person’s musical journey.
 
Visit our BHMC website page https://
www.lambethmusic.co.uk/learn-with-us.html
to explore further and to sign up for new musical 
experiences.

Please scan the QR code for quick access to 
our website.
 

 
For further information please email:
a.walker@lambethmusic.co.uk
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Uniform Policy
It is getting to that time of year when many children need to 
have new uniform for September.  Please check BEFORE 
you buy that you are buying the correct uniform.  

We have not made any changes to our uniform policy.  We 
have been lenient during the covid period, as people have not 
been able to get out to shops and many have struggled 
financially.  However, our country is getting back to normal and 
so we must make sure that children are wearing the correct 
uniform.

We make sure here at OAJ that our uniform is affordable for 
all our families.  Please do speak to us if you are experiencing a 
particularly difficult time and we can see what we can do to 
help.  Don’t forget we hold our “Pre-loved” uniform sales 
regularly, where you can buy uniform that other children have 
grown out of.  

What things must I buy with school logos?
Items with a * next to them can only be bought from our 
provider SCHOOL UNIFORM DIRECT at https://
schooluniformdirect.co.uk/ 

What should children wear on non-PE days?
Children should wear: 
- Navy sweatshirt or cardigan wtih logo*
- White polo shirt (with or without logo)
- Dark grey trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore
- Grey socks/tights
- Black shoes (no boots or trainers)
- OPTIONAL: checked-pleat summer dress (blue/white)
- OPTIONAL: waterproof, reversible fleece jacket with logo*

Will you keep the PE Days?
Yes, we think that having children come to school on 
PE days already in their kit saves valuable learning 
time.  Please make sure that children DO NOT have 
branded items (i.e. no Adidas, Nike etc).  

Please ensure that children have:
- plain, navy blue shorts
- plain, navy blue jogging bottoms 

(no logos) 
- Navy sweatshirt or cardigan 

wtih logo*
- White school t-shirt with logo*
- Plimsolls or black trainers
- school logo PE bag*

What bags should my 
child have?
Children must have a school logo bag* and PE 
drawstring bag*.  They can have the reading folder 
or infant rucksack, however we have found that the 
larger Junior Rucksack is ideal to carry children’s 
things to and from school and lasts the whole 
school career if you take care of it.

What about hair and jewelry?
Children should wear blue/white/grey bobbles/hair 
bands/beads in their hair.  Children can wear a 
simple watch (no apple watches) and studied 
earrings (no hoops or dangling earrings).  
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Dates for Summer 2 (term 6)
Week 4

Tues 28th June 9am coffee for 9.30am start
New Reception Parents Meeting 
(1 of 2)

Wed 29th June Y1 to Y6 Sports Day!  All parents/
families welcome.
Venue: Archbishop’s Park (on grass 
area near the sports cages).
Times: 9.45am to 12noon

Thurs 30th June 9.05am Y2 Class Assembly
Fri 1st July YR Sports Day! All parents/families 

welcome.
Venue: School Playground
Times: 9.30-10.30am

Week 5
Mon 4th July Jubilee Bank Holiday

School Closed
Tues 5th July Y2 singing: Lambeth Assembly 

Rooms
Wed 6th July Y5 singing: Lambeth Assembly 

Rooms
Thurs 7th July 9.05am Y1 Orange Class Assembly

Y2 Trip to Shoeburyness Beach (new 
date)

Fri 8th July Oasis National Student Awards
New Teachers/Classes announced in 
newsletter
Reports out to all parents/carers

Week 6
Mon 11th July Moving on day - chance for children 

to meet their new teacher and see 
their new classroom

Tues 12th July Y6 Production of “Shakespeare 
Rocks” 
6pm for all parents/carers/families. 

Wed 13th July Y6 Trip to… Chessington World of 
Adventures! 

Thurs 14th July 9am coffee for 9.30am start
New Reception Parents Meeting 
(2 of 2)

Fri 15th July Year 6 to 7 Transition Day
Week 7

Tues 19th July 6-8pm Y6 Party
Wed 20th July Final day of school - 1.30pm 

finish.
School reopens

Monday 5th September 2022

Attendance 94% Week 2
Attendance Cup: Storming 
ahead on 99% is Year 2 Yellow Class - 
fantastic attendance this week!

Early Bird Award:  Y4 Blue  
class receive the punctuality trophy 
once again - excellent news.

Will your class win one of these 
great awards next week? Keep 
trying…

Class Last 
week 

R Red 96%
Y1 Orange 84%
Y2 Yellow 99%
Y3 Green 94%
Y4 Blue 94%
Y5 Indigo 97%
Y6 Violet 95%

Cycling this summer
Have a look at the following website 
from Lambeth Local Authority and 
see the range of children and family 
cycle tuition and activities that you 
can book to take part in:    https://
www.cycleconfident.com/sponsors/
l a m b e t h / ?
medium=email&source=GovDelivery 
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